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I have been working with the Kingston Terrace planning as a community member for 

four years.  I am focused on sensible urban planning and does not enable urban 

sprawl and still provides for afforable housing.  Just look at Roy Rogers Rd. near 

Scholls Ferry and Barrows Rd.  Where are the open spaces, community parks and 

natural scenic areas? 

I think you get the picture! 


